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21st July 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
As we approach end of the academic year we wish all our families a peaceful and happy summer 
holiday. 
 
We have had an enjoyable end of term and please take the opportunity to review this week’s 
celebrations on our school Facebook page. 
 
We look forward to students returning in September and are taking the opportunity to remind 
parents/carers of expectations and standards to avoid student sanctions at the beginning of term. 
 
Common concerns in September can include: 
 

 False nails 
 Recent piercings (where jewellery cannot be removed) 
 Unnatural hair colours including braids 
 Trainers 

 
Please be aware that if students do not adhere to the school uniform expectations, we will be in 
contact with you to address these concerns and appropriate sanctions will be put in place. A 
reminder of our uniform and equipment expectations can be found on our webpage. Should you 
require any support with uniform please contact the school on admin@cncs.school  
 
We are delighted that next year Ms Goodwin, Deputy Headteacher will be overseeing the behaviour 
and standards team supported by our newly appointed Assistant Headteacher, Mrs Chester who is 
joining us from Finham Park School. 
 
Home school contracts will be in the personal organisers’ issued to students on their first day. Please 
find enclosed a copy of this for you to review. Parents and students will be asked to sign the copy in 
the personal organiser in the first week back in September.  
 
Should you have any questions, please contact the school on 024 76 332 382 or alternatively email 
admin@cncs.school.  
 
Wishing you a happy Summer. 
 
Yours sincerely 

  
Ms E O’Connor        Ms Goodwin 
Headteacher         Deputy Headteacher 


